
  

Ansaldo STS, listed on the Italian Stock Exchange, is an international technology company specialising in the design, implementation and 
management of transport systems and signalling equipment for railways and underground railways, both for freight and passengers. The 
Group acts as a Main Contractor and supplier of “turnkey” systems worldwide. Ansaldo STS is headquartered in Genoa and employs about 
4,000 people in more than 30 countries. In 2013, it reported revenues (restated) of  EUR 1,230 million with an operating income restated  
(EBIT) of  EUR 117 million and a consolidated net profit of EUR 75 million. 
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Genoa, 1 October 2014 

 
Domenico Braccialarghe  has been  appointed as new non-

executive Director and Deputy Chairman of the Board of 
Directors of Ansaldo STS S.p.A.  

 
Ansaldo STS (STS.MI) – a Finmeccanica Company – announces that today, pursuant to 
Article 2386 of the Italian Civil Code, the Board of Directors appointed Mr Domenico 
Braccialarghe as new non-executive Director of the Company.  
Mr Braccialarghe shall take the place of Mr Luigi Calabria who, as a result of his new 
position in another company not belonging to the Finmeccanica Group, resigned his 
office by written notice dated July 31st 2014, with effect from today’s Board of Directors’ 
Meeting. 
 
The Board of Directors also appointed Mr Domenico Braccialarghe as new Deputy 
Chairman of the Company’s Board of Directors. 
 
The new Director will remain in office until the Company's next Shareholders’ Meeting. 
 
Mr Domenico Braccialarghe’s CV is available on the Company’s website, at 
http://www.ansaldo-sts.com/en/governance/board-directors. 
 
As of today, Mr Luigi Calabria and Mr Domenico Braccialarghe do not hold any shares in 
Ansaldo STS. 
 
 

External  communications: 
 
Ansaldo STS 
Andrea Razeto, tel. +39 010 6552068 
andrea.razeto@ansaldo-sts.com 

Investor Relations: 
 
Ansaldo STS 
Roberto Corsanego, tel. +39 010 6552076 
roberto.corsanego@ansaldo-sts.com 
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